
Saint Teresa School 

September 29, 2023 
 

Saint Teresa of the Child Jesus School welcomes 
students and their families into a dedicated Catholic 
community, where all are challenged to learn and live 
by the teachings of Jesus Christ, as they discover and 
develop the uniqueness each has been given to be used 
for the betterment of all creation. 

 

Important Dates to Remember! 
• Friday, September 29 

o Distance Learning Day 
• Monday, October 2 

o Saint Teresa Feast Day 
o Formal Mass 
o All Things Roses Fundraiser 
o Scholastic Book Fair Begins- schedule to go out next week 

• Tuesday, October 3 
o PTO Meeting at 5:00 pm 

• Thursday, October 5 
o High School Night for 8th grade students and families 

• Friday, October 6 
o Scholastic Book Fair Ends 

• Sunday, October 8 
o Kids Events at the Women’s Classic (information below in flyer) 

• Monday, October 9 
o NO SCHOOL- Columbus Day 

• Friday, October 20 
o Deadline for Shoe Fundraiser 
o Trunk or Treat 

• Wednesday, October 25 
o Distance Learning Day 

 

 

 

 

 



Principal Update 
 
Hi Everyone, 

The administration and staff of Saint Teresa are always concerned with creating the safest of environments for our 
children. This means that we constantly assess the school for safety and take advantage of training opportunities. In 
keeping with this, today the faculty and staff underwent an ALICE Training by the Pawtucket Police Department. 
ALICE is an acronym for Alert, Lockdown, Inform, Counter and Evacuate. These are procedures used in an instance 
of an intruder in the school. We hope and pray that there will never be an occasion to use this training, but we do 
need to be trained and prepared. Safety is always our number one priority. Next month, at our monthly assembly, 
students will also be trained in ALICE. The training will be appropriate to the age of the children. 

 
Monday is Saint Teresa’s Feast Day. In recognition of this very special day, we will have a mass, followed by a 
student speaker who will assume the character of Saint Teresa and share our Saint Teresa’s life and works with the 
student body. At lunch the parent council will be in to sell rose cupcakes to students. 

Next week we will be hosting our fall Scholastic Book Fair. Each class is assigned specific shopping times for the 
fair. Please see the schedule and directions below. 

Believe it or not, the Eighth-grade class is starting to prepare for the high school admissions process. Thursday, 
October 5th from 5:30 to 7:00 we will be hosting our annual high school fair. Present will be Saint Raphael 
Academy, La Salle, Bayview, Hendricken, Saint Patrick’s and Chesterton Academy.  I would encourage any eighth 
grader (and their parents) who are considering a Catholic high school to attend. 

We continue to collect shoes and they continue to pour in. We will have a count next Friday. Our goal is 4,000 pairs 
by October 20th. This is a fundraiser for the school – if we collect 4,000 pairs we will be given $2000 and the shoes 
will be given to people in developing countries. Please clean closets and encourage others whom you know to clean 
their closets – the only footwear not being collected are boots. Thank you for helping with this. 

 
Sue Mansfield 
Principal  
 

 
 

Lost Clothing! 
 

Many students are losing clothing. We ask parents to please write their child’s name inside the clothing. There is no 
way for us to identify who it belongs to without a name.  

 



Scholastic Book Fair 
 

Any parents interested in volunteering are encouraged to call the school and let us 
know your availability. Any help is greatly appreciated! 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Cross Country 

 
Congratulations to our middle school boys cross country team for taking first for the third week in a row! Only one 
week left until the Diocesan Meet. We had a lot of PR’s this week, and watched many of our female runners shave 
down their race times by anywhere from 1-5 minutes! Great job everyone! Practice is important. Please make note of 
the whole team practices & meet times for next week. 
 

• Monday 10/2 practice from 2:30-3:45 at Slater Park. 
• Wednesday 10/4 MEET @ 4:30, 4th & 5th graders please arrive by 4:10. This is the final meet for 4-5. 

Middle school boys race @ 5:00, and girls race @ 5:30. (All athletes should aim to be at the course by 4:30 
to cheer on their teammates.) 

• Thursday 10/5 practice from 2:30-3:30 at Slater Park. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
     



Trunk or Treat- Friday, October 20 
Registration form is attached to this email 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Shoe Drive 

 
 
 
 
 



October Lunch 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Upcoming PTO Events 



 

 

    
 


